
  

  

ATTACHMENT 3 

 

 CEQA FINDINGS 

 

The potential environmental impacts associated with implementation of the 2013 Clean Air Plan 

were evaluated in the 2010 Clean Air Plan Environmental Impact Report, which was prepared by 

Air Pollution Control District (District) staff and was certified by the Board in January, 2011.  

An Addendum to the 2010 Clean Air Plan Environmental Impact Report was prepared to 

document that implementation of the 2013 Plan would not result in environmental impacts that 

were not analyzed in the 2010 Clean Air Plan Environmental Impact Report. No significant 

environmental impacts are anticipated to result from implementation of the 2013 Clean Air Plan. 

 

The Board finds that: 

 

 Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines section 15164, an 

Addendum to the 2010 Plan Final Environmental Impact Report (State Clearinghouse No. 

2010071014) was prepared by District staff (Attachment 2).  
 

 As documented in the Addendum to the 2010 Clean Air Plan Final Environmental Impact 

Report, none of the conditions described in CEQA Guidelines section 15162, calling for 

preparation of a subsequent EIR, have occurred.  

 

 The Board hereby finds that it has reviewed and considered the Addendum to the 2010 Clean 

Air Plan Final Environmental Impact Report along with the 2010 Clean Air Plan Final 

Environmental Impact Report (Attachment 2) prior to making a decision on the 2013 Clean 

Air Plan. 

   
  


